POSTER SESSION (Wednesday April 3, afternoon)

The poster session is an unique opportunity for PhD students and young researchers to present

and to discuss their research activities with the other participants to the course.

Those who have submitted a request for participating to the course:

https://agenda.infn.it/event/17226/registrations/863/

and are interested in presenting their research activity in the poster session of Wednesday April 3,
afternoon, must complete the following information and send them as soon as possible by e-mail

to “Scuolalnternazionale@pd.infn.it”.

Presenting a poster will give you a priority in the acceptation process for your registration request.

The maximum number of posters is 30. In case the requests will be more than 30, the Local
Organizing Committee will select 30 posters whose themes are more relevant for the topics of the

course. A notification will be send to those submitting an abstract for the poster session.

1. Title of the Poster

2. Presenter’s surname and name

3. Affiliation, office address, phone, fax, e-mail

4. Abstract (the abstract in English should be around 100-200 words)




POSTER PREPARATION

Please note the following information for the preparation of your poster. Please bring your printed
poster with you to the International Course.

-The posters must be in English.

-The poster layout is portrait.

-The dimensions of the poster should not exceed 90 cm wide x 1.2m long.

-Please prepare your poster on one sheet paper.

-Allocate the top of the poster for title, authors and abstract.

-Text, illustrations, etc. should be large enough to be read from a distance of 1 meter.

-Pins will be available for mounting the posters.

-The suggested template for the poster is as below:

P 90 cm —_—

Poster Title

Author, Institute, Address and Country

Text / lllustration / Figures

120cm

INFORMATION FOR POSTER PRESENTERS
The posters can be mounted starting from Tuesday April 2 at 1pm and must be removed by Friday
April 5 at 3pm. The poster session for the discussion with the authors will take place on

Wednesday April 3, afternoon.



